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Saturday, August 26, 2023, 9 A.M. – 12P.M
Willowridge High School graduation rate is a major concern for the Fort Bend Area.

Please help us locate and get students back
in school.

For additional information, please call Drop Out Prevention and Recovery Case Worker Omar Rosado at 281-634-2768 or visit J231 or email omar.rosado@fortbendisd.org
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